
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 

John Plescow 
Tuesday, August 27, 2024 11 :47 AM 

CORRESPONDENCE 
8/27/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 08691-2024 

To: 
Subject: 

Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
FW: TECO CUSTOMER 

Please, add to docket 20240026. 

-----Original Message-----
From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Tuesday, August 27, 2024 11:26 AM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: TECO CUSTOMER 

Hello John 

Please send to the clerks office. Docket 20240026 

Thanks 

C'Griffin 

-----Original Message-----
From: Christina Ojeda <cmeojeda@icloud.com> 
Sent: Monday, August 26, 2024 12:58 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: TECO CUSTOMER 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

To whom it May Concern, 
Please don't approve TECOs request for an increase. I am one of many families struggling to pay for bills and groceries. I 
myself made so many cuts and sacrifices that affects mine and my children's quality of life. I dont depend on assistance 
and don't want to either. Please don't approve TECOs request it will hurt many families already struggling. 

Christina Ojeda 
Hillsborough County Resident 
Sent from my iPhone 
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